
Waiting Lists for Commercial Mussel & Razor Clam Licenses 

                         
 

Waiting Lists for Commercial Mussel and Razor 
Clam Licenses have been posted on the bulletin 
board in the Selectmen’s Office for any interested 
residents.  A reminder that individuals already on 
the Waiting Lists for Commercial Mussel and Razor 
Clam Licenses must renew their application 
annually within the month of January.   
 


